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DECEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER 

COVID-19 Protection Framework  
Traffic Light Orange  

 

At a meeting of The Waipukurau Little Theatre Committee held on Monday 
6 December it was unanimously resolved that under the COVID Protection 
Framework all gatherings and events held at Waipukurau Little Theatre will 
require MY VACCINE PASS  entry.  This decision was made to safeguard the 
health of all people involved with or visiting the theatre. 

This means that all people over 12 years of age either working at or 
attending an event at the theatre will be required to have a My Vaccine 
Pass scanned and verified prior to entry.  It was further decided that we 
would use  MY VACCINE VERIFIER for this purpose. 

As the My Vaccine Verifier does not save any personal details, all persons 
entering the theatre are still required to use the Covid Tracer App or sign in 
manually. 

As part of this initiative all committee members, staff, crew and actors will also be required to be fully 
vaccinated and to have their My Vaccine Pass verified.  Staff serving the public will wear face masks and 
we encourage the wearing of masks and the use of hand sanitisers by all on entry. 

Following these protocols allows the theatre to operate at full capacity.  We thank everyone in advance 
for their cooperation. 

          Lindsey Bishop – President Waipukurau Little Theatre 

Calling all directors, actors, and helpers. 
The recent successful show “One Day I’ll Fly Away” 
featured fine performances by three actors completely 
new to the stage, and two actors new to Waipukurau 
Little Theatre.  All have vowed to repeat the 
experience.  We congratulate them on their effort. 

Waipukurau Little Theatre is always on the lookout for 
new talent.   

Young or old if you think you would 
like to have a go, be it a grand plan 
or small beginnings, on stage or off 
stage then please get in touch with us. 

Phone:  Lindsey Bishop 0274 711 550 

Email:  lindseyb@littletheatre.net.nz 

Web Contact form:  www.littletheatre.net.nz  
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Theatre Redevelopments 
In our October newsletter we introduced you to the 
proposed redevelopments at The Little Theatre. 

This involves: 

• Stripping out the old carpet,  

• Removing the old platform at the rear of the 
theatre, 

• Building platforms for tiered seating,  

• Re-carpeting,  

• and the purchasing of new tables. 

This work is well underway now with the back highest platform framed up ready for the flooring.  Two 
further lower platforms will be constructed in front of this shortly. 

Fundraising is well underway for the new 
carpet, and we hope to have this installed 
in time for our first show in 2022. 

This brings me to the tables.  We have 
decided to invite members of the theatre, 
theatre goers and members of the public 
to sponsor a table. 

We invite patrons who wish to contribute 
to sponsor a table for a sum of $50. 

All sponsors will be formally and 
permanently recognized in the theatre. 

If you would like to sponsor a table then for further details, please email or phone: 

Treasurer:  Rob Blamires. 

Email:  accounts@littletheatre.net.nz 

Phone: 021 075 7856 

Web contact form:  www.littletheatre.net.nz/table-sponsorship/  

Short and Sweet: 

Every third Friday of the month.  Next: Friday 17 December – 6.00pm. 

A short working bee followed by a shared meal and a quiet drink. 

All welcome. 

Contact:  Hilary Blamires 021 906 032 
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